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ANOTHER TRIP 
THROUGH HISTORY 



The pupils have written an article for the 
school’s newspaper about their day trip : 



They explained what they’ve learnt and what 
they ‘ve liked , or not : 



Here is a translation of their work : 

We went out of the bus and 
we took a photo in front of  
the door of the Princes. 

We went to the entrance to leave our bags. 

At the beginning of the  
visit , the guide showed 
 us some details of the 
 castle and of the old  
Church Saint Martin 
 which was behind us. 



The guide has showed us the old weapons 
 that were used in the castle. 

We have seen and made up  
old coat of arm of the families  
that used to live in the castle. 

The guide explained how the portcullis 
 works and what it was made for . 



In the kitchen ,a child is being told of by the cooker 
 because he prefers to play with the cat instead of  
helping her to get the soup ready. 

We have seen a reconstitution 
of the wedding of Princess  
Charlotte de la Marck. 

In the Museum , the guide has showed us an armor 
 used during the knights’ tornaments. 



There was also a treasure hunt in the afternoon : 

Iliana found out the treasure  
for the CE1/CE2 class : 21 gold coins !!! 

And Héloïse found 
 the treasure for the 
 CP/CE1 class : 
 22 gold coins !!! 

During the treasure hunt , 
 we managed to look at  
the twin towers. 



Their summary of the day : 

• On Friday March 23rd 2018 , we went to Sedan’s fortified castle on 
bus.The CP/CE1 and the CE1/CE2 did a guided tour of the castle in the 
morning and a treasure hunt in the afternoon. Iliana and Héloïse found 
the treasures of Princess Charlotte. In order to find them, we had to solve 
9 riddles and put back in the right order letters to find out where the 
treasures were hidden ( in the Saint Martin Church !) We were sitting on 
the treasures since the beginning of the day without knowing it ! Inside 
the boxes , we found « golden » coins with a drawing of the Castle and of 
France inscribed. 

• At lunch break , we had our food in a decorated room : it was full of  the 
colors of the Castle. The tour was great but we couldn’t hear the guide 
very well : it would have been better with a microphone. The treasure 
hunt was very hard because some indications were missing. It would have  
been better for older pupils but we did take part and we’ve had lots of 
fun. A big thank you for the parents who came with us . 

•                                               The pupils of Mrs Simon and Mr Grandvoinnet  

• This trip is related to our Erasmus Project and has been financed for a great 
part of it thanks to this project. 


